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TO: The National Spiritual Assembly of  

    the Bahá’ís of the United Kingdom 

DATE:  12 June 2018 

Email address:  nsa@bahai.org.uk 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

MESSAGE: 

The account of your National Convention contained in the message sent to us by the delegates 

showed how the friends are striving to learn more about creating the conditions that are 

conducive to growth.  We were glad to note that an awareness of the steady progress being 

made in many clusters was coupled with a sense of urgency regarding the need to advance 

further.  The Bahá’ís of the United Kingdom will surely aspire to heroic deeds; as they arise in 

service, the hosts of divine assistance will be at their side.  We will entreat the Blessed Beauty 

to support them as they seek to welcome more and more of their compatriots into local 

communities that are havens of unity and fellowship. 
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